HFC Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 8:07 AM
To: HFC Committee

Subject: FW: Bill #6.04.041

From: Shelley Felch <shelley@zirkel.us>

Sent: Saturday, May 09, 2020 11:56 AM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Bill #6.04.041

To whom it may concern, | believe my letter is late but | just want to add my name to the many people who believe that
the feral cats being fed on Maui are being well cared for, neutered, and a very big positive attraction to tourists and
locals alike. The cats have a big fan club so | would suggest letting this alone and appreciate the hard working and
wonderful people who care so well for the cats overall well being. Thank you Sincerely, Shelley Felch



